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To apprise parents about the globally recognised Cambridge English Qualifications, a 

Parent Orientation Session was organised in the school on 19th July 2025. The session 

witnessed the gracious presence of two esteemed representatives from the British 

Council – Mr. Ankit and Mr. Pranjal – who were warmly welcomed by the school 

management. 
 

The spokespersons introduced the Cambridge English program, highlighting it as the 

world’s leading platform for assessing and certifying English proficiency for learners 

of all ages, levels, and backgrounds. They elaborated on the structured learning 

pathway, discussing the different levels offered in the program – Starters, Movers, 

Flyers, KET, and the newly introduced PET. 
 

Parents were taken through the program schedule, pedagogical methodology, and the 

significant benefits of enrolling their children in these internationally benchmarked 

courses. The interactive session sparked great interest among the attendees, with 

parents enthusiastically engaging in discussions and raising thoughtful queries, all of 

which were addressed in detail by the representatives. 
 

The orientation concluded on a highly positive note, with parents appreciating the 

initiative and expressing keenness to enroll their children in the Cambridge English 

program. 


